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The INTERCEDE celebrated its second anniversary on 
Friday 21st February at Brentwood Baptist Church. 
About 120 worshippers gathered from many different 
churches for this special event, some travelling from 
London and much further afield.  

Our guest speaker was Rev Dr Jonathan Oloyede, 
General Secretary of the National Day of Prayer and 
organiser of the national prayer gathering at Wembley 
Stadium in 2013. He ignited the spirit of prayer with his 
message and prayers.  

It was awesome to hear and see such a large group of 
Christians, singing and praying with vigour and 
sincerity; interceding for the salvation of their loved 
ones and pleading for God’s mercy to heal our barren 
and needy land.  

21 Korean missionaries joined the Intercede prayer 
meeting after having an Intercede Seminar in the 
afternoon with Jonathan Oloyede and Daniel Chae. The 
Seminar was designed to support Korean missionaries 

with know-how and materials for them to start 
something like INTERCEDE in their localities. 

We are sure that many have caught the fire of prayer, 
and will spread it to pray for our nation and to 
strengthen the prayer life of individuals and local 
churches. Pray with us that many more prayer groups 
will be formed to pray for the UK and Europe.  

Our Students and Lecturers 
This year’s students have settled well and bonded 
together.  The staff and students enjoyed a Christmas 
lunch with Trinity Church on the last day of our 
Autumn term. We anticipate an equally exciting 2014. 
 

 

 Rev Paul Chung teaching at Amnos for the first time.  His 
subject was ‘Raising Leaders through Discipleship Ministry’ 

 

 Mickey Walker took the Amnos students onto the streets of 
Brentwood as part of his teaching on Evangelistic Methods 



 

All lecturers have now been arranged until the end 
of this academic year!  We are so thankful to the 
Lord for His provision. Most of our visiting lecturers 
are returning to teach at Amnos. We will continue to 
pray for the Lord’s blessing on them as they 
sacrificially join the vision of Amnos by passionately 
equipping our students. 

Saturday Outreach at Gants Hill 
During the last two terms we carried out door-to-door 
visitations on Saturdays to support the United 
Reformed Church in Gants Hill. Some people and 
families have begun to visit for the Sunday morning 
Services. Please pray that the power of the gospel 
would be manifested and that they would see the 
church grow in strength. 

 
A total of 73 bags of garden rubbish were collected 
when some of the students and staff of Amnos worked 
three Saturday mornings and transformed the gardens 
of the church in Gants Hill.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
8-21 July 2014. Join this exciting and intensive 
evangelistic training and outreach campaign. Why 
don’t you invite an Arise team to your church to work 
for your church? For details and registration, visit our 
website, www.amnosministries.org/arise.   
 

 
We would like to express our 
thanks to Rev Joo-Kyung and 
Cheon-Geun Kim who worked 
at Amnos from the beginning. 
We agreed to release them as 
they wished to return to GMS 
as Missionaries-at-large. Rev 
Kimil Park joined Amnos in 
January with his wife Myung 
as Ministry Coordinator. Kimil 
has been Senior Pastor of 
Leicester International Church 
for many years.  
  

Thank you for your partnership with the ministries 
of Amnos. Your prayers and financial support are 
invaluable for this work. Thank you for your prayers 
for the UK and Europe. We believe that the re-
evangelisation of Europe is the most urgent 
missionary task in the coming years.  
 
Daniel Chae, PhD 
Principal 
 
Would you care to have a look at our 
new Facebook page and ‘like’ it? 
www.facebook.com/amnoscps 
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